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Petro Welt Technologies  AG –  a  new  start    with a new  website. 

 

Vienna, December  22, 2016 

 

 Today we announce the change to the company website, which is now www.pewete.com , has been 

entered into the commercial registry. 

The new website provides more information about the PeWeTe Group; underlines the importance of 

technological services in the oil and gas industry.  Special focus is given to procurement, Health and 

Safety and the Environment - the core values and main priorities for the coming years. 

The company is increasing its transparency to its shareholders; from now on ratings from the leading 

International agency will be displayed on the website. 

The new websites underlines these changes and opens up a new chapter in the history of the company. 
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